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Congregation K'hal Adath Jeshurun 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING SHAATNEZ CHECKING 

We wish to reaffirm that the only laboratory authorized by the Rabbinate to check for 
shaatnez is the "KAJ Shaatnez Inspection Laboratory," led by Rabbi Kalman Strauss.  
 
We have become aware that there is another non-shaatnez label being used that bears 
the words "Approved by KAJ." This label is absolutely unauthorized. The Rabbinate takes 
no responsibility for the non-shaatnez status of any garments bearing such a label. 
 
 
 
Rav Zachariah Gelley  
Rav Yisroel Mantel  
 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                         

 
If you have any questions about the information provided in this series please contact: 

Lakewood Shatnez Laboratory  
661 7th Street · Lakewood, NJ · 08701 · (732) 364-7056  


